
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 9, 2019   
 
To: Priests 
 
From: Msgr. James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of Priests; 

Andy Lichtenwalner, Director, Formation and Discipleship 
 
Re: Divine Renovation Conference – June 15-18, 2020 

 

Divine Renovation is sponsoring its next conference (DR20) on June 15-18, 
2020, in Halifax Nova Scotia. Divine Renovation conferences seek to inspire 
and equip parishes to be missionary, bringing more people to Jesus. 
 
This conference is a great opportunity for ongoing formation of priests. There 
will be inspiring speakers, best practices and strategies on advancing 
leadership and a mission-oriented culture in the parish. For more information 
about the conference, go to the DR20 webpage.  
 
Priests interested in attending the DR20 conference may apply for support from 
the Office of Ongoing Formation of Priests: see the guidelines and application 
for funding here. 
 
If you have questions about available funding, please contact Msgr. Schillinger 
at jschillinger@archatl.com (404-960-0014).  
 
Any questions about Divine Renovation may be directed to Monica Oppermann 
at moppermann@archatl.com (404-920-7632) or Andy Lichtenwalner at 
alichtenwalner@archatl.com (404-920-7624). 
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